
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 
managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 
level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement. 

  

  
  

To:  All New York Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company  

From:  WFG Underwriting Department     

Date:  June 2, 2025  

Bulletin No.: NY 2025-04 

Subject: Agent Licensing Renewal       

 

DFS title insurance agent licenses (TLA) expire on June 30, 2025, according to the New York Dept. of 
Financial Services (NY DFS). If you have not already done so, please renew your license prior to that date. 
Agents whose licenses expire on June 30th will not be authorized to issue any policies as of July 1st. 
 
Failure to renew your license in a timely manner may result in the imposition of fines and penalties. 
 


